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Fire Prevention Week Oct 9-15th, 2022 

Today’s homes burn faster than ever. You may have as little as two minutes to safely escape a home from the 
time the smoke alarm sounds.   Your ability to get out of a home during a fire depends on early warning from a 
smoke alarm and advance planning.   

The Fire Department encourages everyone to embrace the 2022 Fire Prevention Week theme:   

“Fire won’t wait, plan your escape.” 
Key Home and fire escape tips: 

• Make sure your plan meets the need of all your household members 

• Smoke alarms should be installed in every sleeping room, outside each sleeping area and each level of your 
home. 

• Know at least two ways out of every room( if possible), make sure all doors and windows open easily. 

• Have an outside meeting place a safe distance from your home where everyone should meet  

Practice your home fire drill at least twice a year, practice once during the day and once at night. 

  

 

 

Bylaw Enforcement  - Please Call  403-794-2311 

REMEMBER:   To keep yard clean & boulevards weed free.  Please remove non-operative vehicles and garbage 
from your property.  Roll your garbage bins back into your yard Tuesday evening. 

 Dogs need to be licensed through the Village Office at a onetime cost of $40.00 per animal AND always kept 
on a leash outside your yard.  There is a maximum of three dogs per household unless there is a restricted dog, 
then only two dogs are permitted. 

Winter RV Parking Available for free in the Rosemary Campground.  RV’s & trailers must be off the boulevards 
by October 15th.  Please contact the office for more details. 

 



  

 

  

 

  


